
CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

AUGUST 2, 1982 

TIME: 7:30 P.M. 
PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, Caucus Room 

PRESENT: Mayor J. V. Stone 
Deputy-Mayor Charles G. Taylor 
Councilmembers Shirley Heintz 

Bernard Samples 
James Singer 

Clerk of Council Marilyn Mclaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
City Planner Alan Schwab 

Mr. Schwab reviewed the Site Plan Amendment prooosed for the ~!oodbourne 
library located at 6060 Far Hills Avenue in the City'of Centerville. Proposed 
is the addition of 15 parking spaces to the existing parking area . The 
pavement would be extended to the south of the existing parking area 
providing 6 spaces on each side (east and west) and 3 spaces to the end (south). 
The Planning Commission unanimously recommended approval of this Site Plan 
Amendment as submitted. 

Mr. Kenning advised that representatives from other Municipalities have 
met with the Dayton Power and Light Company to review 1983 contract proposals. 
The following alternatives surfaced: 1. DP&L will provide cost data for 
review, 2. DP&L would prefer to get out of the street light business and 
3. DP&l proposes to stop furnishing additional street lights in 1983. Mr. 
Kenning will continue to update Council concerning this matter. 

Upon question of Mr . Kenning, Council set the next Council Outreach 
Meeting for Tuesday, August 24 at 7:30 A.M. at Denny's Restaurant on Far Hills 
Avenue. 

Mr. Kenning advised that he has been pursuing the joint purchase of road 
plantina equipment with e:i,ght other Cities. .Council concurred to explore the 
idea of joint purchase and that the needs of the City be outlined. 

~~~ 
Clerk of Council 

Approved: 


